
 
 

Report of the HSA 
 

 
RECAP 

● Our trivia night was held Thursday, March 15th at BDP and went well. 
● Sweaters have been ordered and should arrive before exams. 

 
ONGOING 

● We are planning a research brunch for Thursday, April 5th. 
● HSA elections for the 2018-2019 executive board are happening now! Voting 

ends April 3rd. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Rachel Almuli 
HSA VP External & Academic Affairs 
 


